
Greetings, EHUE Families,

It’s hard to believe it’s already March! Our EHUE shining stars have been busy with a
variety of exciting events and learning opportunities to showcase!

As we continue to stay connected to our theme, “Lights, Camera, Action! Spotlight
on Learning,” inspired by Lotte’s Magical Paper Puppets by Brooke Hartman, we’re
celebrating trailblazing women like Lotte Reiniger, who have made history. This
month, we honor Lotte for her contributions and spotlight how her actions reflected
the values we emphasize in our RAMS Way assemblies—being respectful,
accountable, motivated, and safe. Just like Lotte, our students are striving to
embody these positive behaviors each day. To further promote this spirit, our RAMS
Way committee has moved on from our “Cafeteria Blitz” to now hosting a “Bus Blitz,”
focusing on encouraging positive behavior on the bus!
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 INTRODUCING...
“LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION: SPOTLIGHT ON 

LEARNING”

This quarter
we are 

focusing on
staying 

safe
inside and 

outside of the
classroom!

Over the past few weeks, our students have proudly
spotlighted their reading journey at the Battle of the
Books for grades 4, 5, and 6. This year, we had more
teams register to compete than ever before! Our
incredible BOB teams worked together to answer
comprehension questions, and while one team was
ultimately crowned as the BOB winners, every team
emerged victorious in fostering a love of reading.
Thank you to Mrs. Shenefiel, Mrs. Strine, the EHUE
staff, our PTO, and team managers for their support in
planning and contributing to this amazing event!



Our students embraced Random Acts of
Kindness Week by spreading kindness
throughout the school, performing thoughtful
acts for their peers. Each student had the
chance to complete a RAK heart and add it to
our EHUE Kindness Tree in the main hallway. We
were so proud to see our students not only
embody kindness during this special week, but
also carry it forward beyond the week, making
kindness a lasting part of our school
community. Thank you to our PTO for helping to  
create this kindness tree for our school
community! 

The Pine-Richland High School Musical cast
visited Eden Hall to give our students a sneak
peek of their upcoming performance of 42nd
Street. Our students were amazed by the
incredible talent and energy of the PRHS
performers and loved seeing the PRHS students
shine on stage! We even had a few lucky winners
walk away with free tickets to the show!

Read Across America week was a whirlwind of
excitement here at EHUE! With daily themes,
reading activities, D.E.A.R. time and guest
readers, the building was buzzing with the joy of
reading. We especially loved seeing everyone
drop everything and read each day, as we
continue to inspire a lifelong love of books and
learning!
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As we approach PSSA testing in April, our dedicated teams will be working closely
with students to ensure they feel confident and prepared for the assessment. In
preparation for the test, our teams will provide helpful testing strategies, discuss
the test format, and familiarizing students with the online system to minimize any
stress. PSSA testing will take place on April 22, 23, and 25 for ELA, April 28 and 29 for
Math, and April 30 and May 1 for Science (Grade 5 only). We encourage all families
to help their students get a good night’s rest, enjoy a healthy breakfast and arrive to
school on time. We are excited to see our students shine and celebrate their hard
work at our annual EHUE school picnic!

Upcoming Events: EHUE Website Calendar 
March 10: Grade 4 Open House 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM and Art Show/Book Fair 6PM - 8PM 
March 11: Grade 5 Open House 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM and Art Show/Book Fair 6PM - 8PM 
March 12: Grade 6 Open House 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM and Art Show/Book Fair 6PM - 8PM
March 21: World Rock Your Socks Day! Quarter 3 Ends
March 24: No School for Students 
March 25: EHUE PTO Meeting 10AM 
April 1: Spring Picture Day 
April 4: Third Grade Taylor Swift Move Up Night - hosted by the PRHS Taylor Swift Club
April 14 - 18: Spring Break 
April 22, 23, and 25: ELA PSSA 
April 28, 29: Math PSSA
April 30, May 1: Science PSSA (Grade 5 only) 

We look forward to another great quarter with our EHUE stars! 

Sincerely,
Mrs. Colleen Berezo, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Principal
Mr. Michael Rose, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
Mrs. Emily Dunker, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
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